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Diwali (Hindu)

2 

3 

Daylight Saving Time Ends

4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 

Veterans Day 
Remembrance Day (Canada)

12 13 14 15 16 

       17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 

Thanksgiving Day

29 30 

        

Director of Activities Shawn Hill 
 Assistant Aida Davila 

10:00-Coffee & Conversation 
2:00-Birthday Social 

Daily Activities are 
subject to change upon 
short notice TV Worship 
service-All AM Various 
channels 

2:30- Refuge Nation 
Church 

10:00-Coffee & Chat

November Trivia 
2:00-Movie Day with Popcorn 

10:30-Hydration Hour 

2:30-Resident Council 
10:00-Coffee & Conversation 
10:30 with Mr. Kim Reaves 

2:30-Ebenezer Baptist 
Church 

10:30-Hydration Hour 

2:00- BINGO 

10:00-Coffee & Conversation\ 

2:00- Mr. Harris Gospel 
Singing 

4:00-5:00- Independent 
Activities 

Daily Activities are 
subject to change upon 
short notice TV Worship 
service-All AM Various 
channels 
10:00-Bingo with Coffee 
& Doughnuts 

Daily Activities are 
subject to change upon 
short notice TV Worship 
service-All AM Various 
channels 

10:00-Coffee & Chat 

Happy Veterans Day 

2:00-Movie Day 

4:00-5:00- Independent 
Activities 

10:30-Hydration Hour 

2:00-Arts & Crafts 
10:00-Coffee & Conversation 

10:30 with Mr. Kim Reaves 

2:00- Bingo 

10:30-Hydration Hour 

11:00- MC Jackson Gospel 
Singing 

2:00-Paint & Sip 

10:00-Coffee & Conversation 

2:00- Let's Travel to Greece 

Daily Activities are 
subject to change upon 
short notice TV Worship 
service-All AM Various 
channels 

Daily Activities are 
subject to change upon 
short notice TV Worship 
service-All AM Various 
channels 

10:00-Coffee & Chat 

10:30-Faith Deliverance 
Church 

2:30-Movie Day 

 4:00-5:00- Independent 
Activities 

10:30-Hydration Hour 

2:00-Arts & Crafts 
10:00-Coffee & Conversation 

2:00-Bingo 

10:30-Hydration Hour 

2:00-Pokeno Game Day 
10:00-Coffee & Conversation 

2:00-Residentsgiving Day 

Daily Activities are 
subject to change upon 
short notice TV Worship 
service-All AM Various 
channels 
10:30- Elder Lucas with 
Kingdom Ministries 

Daily Activities are 
subject to change upon 
short notice TV Worship 
service-All AM Various 
channels 
2:00-Word of Love 
Ministries with 
TraceyDeBre 
Z7w

10:00-Coffee & Chat 

10:30-Bingo 

2:00-Movie Day 

10:30-Hydration Hour 

2:30-Let's Have Cake 
10:00-Coffee & Conversation 

2:00-Game Day 

10:00-Coffee & Conversation 

2:00-Movie Day 

4:00-5:00- Independent 
Activities 

Have A Great Weekend!!! 

2:00-Bethel Baptist Church 


